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January 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Bethlem Museum, London 

We are delighted to invite the Year 12 Psychology students to visit the Bethlem Museum of the Mind on Monday 
10th February 2020. 

Bethlem Museum of the Mind is a museum focusing on the history of Bethlem Royal Hospital, its programme of 
care, and its patients. The Museum of the Mind records the lives and experience and celebrates the achievements 
of people with mental health problems. This is useful for number of topics in Psychology A level, including 
psychopathology and schizophrenia. Opened in 2015, the museum is housed in an Art Deco building shared with 
the Bethlem Gallery, which hosts exhibitions of contemporary artists who are current or former patients. 

We will depart school by coach at 0800 and return to school at approximately 1600.  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £25.00 for this trip. This includes conference entry and travel to 

London. 

If you wish your son/daughter to take advantage of this opportunity, please pay for the trip via WisePay by  
Friday 17th January 2020.  Log in to your WisePay account for details.  Payment will be deemed as consent for 
your child’s participation in this activity. 
 
If you need a reminder of your WisePay login please e-mail n.hopkins@holt.wokingham.sch.uk. In the event of 
difficulties using this system, please telephone Mrs Simmons, the School Finance Manager. 
In case of severe financial hardship please contact Mrs Anne Kennedy, Co- Headteacher, who would be happy to 
discuss this further and put you in touch with agencies that may be able to help. 
Should the trip be oversubscribed, a ballot will take place. We also reserve the right to cancel the trip if, due to low 
numbers, it becomes financially unviable. In this case, your payment would be returned to you. 
 
Please check, and amend if necessary, the personal, medical and emergency contact details that we hold for your 
child using the SIMS Parent App.  Please ensure this is always kept up to date. 
 
I hope that your son/daugther will be able to join us for the trip. As much of the trip takes place during the school 
day, I would like to remind students that they are expected to excuse themselves from lessons that they will miss 
and ensure that they catch up on work missed. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs M Dakovic 
Head of Social Science 
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